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Dear Sir/Madame,

As a resident in Valley Park, Test Valley, I write to oppose the proposal to develop
agricultural land at Velmore Farm off Templars Way, Chandlers Ford.

I object for the following reasons:

This will be a further erosion of the local (Strategic) gap

This area can take no more traffic

Local services can take no more influx of population in its current form

The very thought of using farm land which could grow food for the human
population, for housing when housing could be built on more brown field sites or
land that has been banked by developers for future building and profit. This proposal
1s morally flawed.

Colin Dorman






